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The Darjeeling Animal Shelter has been vaccinating dogs ward-wise. The vaccination camp is for the street 

and community dogs in Darjeeling and this is the follow-up Programme that is conducted every year by 

the DAS team.  Thanks to Dogs Trust Worldwide for funding this Programme and a big thanks to Darjeeling 

Municipality for providing two thousand doses of vaccines to the Shelter so that the Shelter could 

vaccinate all new and old dogs.  

T.he DAS Vet Dr Mihir and team are working relentlessly every day for making this Programme successful. 

Many wards have been covered by now and a few more to go! The team has also been going door to door, 

spreading awareness among people, and vaccinating dogs whose owners are underprivileged.   

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 

The team has been leaving early for this Programme and locating dogs as well for the ABC Programme. 

Some dogs are difficult to catch so they are using the catching net and vaccinating them.  

The total number of Vaccination done by DAS on November 22 is 1107 in many wards starting from Ward 

No. 10 to Ward 30. 

 

 

 

 

Adoption  

A total of five puppies and a kitten were adopted by locals in the month of November 22  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 

Besides many dogs were rescued by the DAS team. A total of 48 dogs including puppies were rescued. 

Many of these rescues have been injured dogs, rabies suspected, etc.  As Dr. Mihir is working on rabies he 

is vigilant about rabies cases.   

 

 

Sir Nirmal and Mr. Arpan visited DAS on the 11th of November 22 and held a meeting with the working 

team members at DAS. 

 

DAS Vehicle was sent for servicing this month. A few of the team members had gone to Siliguri for this 

purpose.  

 

Ms. Prativa Bomzon has been appointed as the IBCM (Integrated Bite Case Management) Officer in DAS 

in the month of November. IBCM is an approach for rabies surveillance.  

 

Manager Furmit says - the Municipality has given permission to DAS for making a new dog pit in the 

Darjeeling cemetery and digging work has been completed.  

  

 

 

 

 



 

Picture from their last visit to DAS  

Mr. Arpan and Trustee Mrs. Yamima visit DAS every month for work review.   

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

In Pic – Dr. Mihir- the Vet at Darjeeling Animal Shelter along with Managers Mrs. Furmit and Mr. 

Arpan and Trustee Mrs Yamima  

 

 

Lastly, Dr. Yogesh, the former vet, and Manager Catrina visited DAS along with their daughter in the first 

week of November. Dr. Mihir and Mrs. Furmit met them and gave them a tour of the Shelter.  They also 

met their dog Shelly who was sponsored by Catrina for a short period. Shelly now has a new sponsor.  

 

 

Thank you for all your support 


